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FSU med students to explore rural medicine  
 
First-year Florida State University College of Medicine students will visit rural communities today as part 
of the school’s Rural Education Opportunity Program (REOP). Starting at 8:30 a.m. buses will depart with 
30 first-year students, plus faculty and staff from the College of Medicine, other FSU colleges and Florida 
A&M University. The students will visit Graceville and Marianna in Jackson County, where they will visit 
a VA outpatient clinic; Cairo in Grady County, Ga., and Perry and Crawfordville. 
 


